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﻿Stonehenge, with its thousands of years of unrivalled and irreplaceable heritage, is the worst possible choice to
be made a victim of short-termism. This proposal is already publicly and comprehensively acknowledged as
seriously flawed. Internationally recognised judgements show that if the Department pursues this course, it will
be open to legal challenge. If the Transport Secretary and officials push it through, disregarding the existence of
other, probably more site-sensitive options, they will be condemned down future years for causing irremediable
damage to what is most valued, and valuable, in Britain.  A future known as ‘Trevelyan The Destroyer’? Simply
say: ‘not on my watch’ - and you will be doing your  duty to the public and future generations.
Belinda Harley




